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We are writing in support of the rezoning application to allow for a Cannabis Retail Store located at 51296 Yale
Road.

We currently reside at 52743 Stonewood Place, Rosedale BC. Our entire home of 4 legal aged adults support the
application. Our understanding is the retail company that will occupy the newly renovated space already has a well
run, trouble free operation located in Vedder.

This new location will make a welcome addition to the retail spaces in our community and breathe new life into an
area in dire need .

Monica Burt


